
 
 

Authorization to Disclose Residency to Schools of Veterinary Medicine  

Note to Student: To confirm residency to schools of veterinary medicine (Auburn and/or Tuskegee), a 

signed authorization should be given to the Pre-Professional Health Advisor in the Ogden College Dean’s 

Office, Room 1013.  Once submitted, your form will be verified by the Office of Admissions; a residency 

letter will be issued to Auburn and or Tuskegee to pair with the Residency Determination Application, 

found on the Kentucky Council on Postsecondary Education website 

(http://www.cpe.ky.gov/policies/academicinit/SREB/VetMed.htm).  

 

Student Name________________________________WKU ID#__________________________________ 

Student Home Address__________________________________________________________________ 

WKU Topper E-mail_____________________________________________________________________ 

Student Signature_________________________________________ 

School(s)_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Advisor Name________________________________ 

http://www.cpe.ky.gov/policies/academicinit/SREB/VetMed.htm

